
Holy Cross and Providence Women's Contest Postponed

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: JANUARY 1, 2022

AMESBURY, Mass. - In accordance with COVID-19 protocols and out of an abundance of caution, the wom-
en’s game between Holy Cross and Providence scheduled for Sunday, January 2 has been postponed. 

Hockey East and the member institutions are currently working to reschedule the game for a later date.
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